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One of the main responsibilities of the Vice President is to plan the NHLA fall business meeting. The 
2013 fall business meeting is scheduled to be held on November 8, 2013 at the New Hampshire 
Municipal Association, 25 Triangle Park Drive, Concord, NH. The New Hampshire Municipal Association 
has two caterers to choose from. We selected First Impressions Catering of Concord, NH. 
Scheduled sessions include: 

•         Connect with the NHLTA: Adele Knight, President of the NHLTA discusses the 
mission and responsibilities of the Trustees’ Association, and how the NHLA and 
NHLTA can work together as library advocates. 

•         Bonnie Roalsen and Cheryl Abdullah of the Dover, MA Town Library share ideas 
on modernizing library collections and spaces, and incorporating digital media into 
libraries. 

•         Chris Ryan talks about how to recognize conflict styles in yourself and others, and 
how to resolve those conflicts. 

I also updated the vice president’s job description and maintained conference planning documentation 
to pass along to the next vice president. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Linda Taggart 
  
 


